Re: CPRA request (CD13.2019.03.12.a)

Subject: Re: CPRA request (CD13.2019.03.12.a)
From: Dan Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>
Date: 3/22/19, 9:32 AM

To: SN

CC: Jeanne Min <jeanne.min@lacity.org>

Dear I,

This letter is in response to your request received by Council District 13 seeking
records pertaining to all emails/attachments between myself and Eddie Guerra
and/or Shannon Geaney from 1/1/18 through 2/28/19, pursuant to the California
Public Records Act (CPRA).

Please be advised that this office finds that "unusual circumstances" exist with
respect to the request, as that term is defined in California Government Code
section 6253(c). Unusual circumstances exist because of the need to search for,
collect, and appropriate examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct
records in order to respond to the request.

We expect to make a determination conceming your request on or before April 2,
2019.

If you have any questions, you may reach our office at (213) 473-7013. We
greatly appreciate your courtesy and cooperation in this matter.

Best Regards,

Dan Halden
Director, HEART of Hollywood

Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, 13th District
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